
BE PART OF A NEW VISION
FITZGERALD STADIUM REDEVELOPMENT

FITZGERALD
STADIUM

CLUB

In 1936, a dream to commemorate Dick Fitzgerald became 

reality when the Fitzgerald Stadium was officially opened.

Over the years, many great events and many great 

sporting occasions have graced the Stadium.

Now, it’s time to Dream again…

The 150 Club - Exclusive membership

Those who will share the dream and help this project 

to take its ‘first step’  

Your Contribution

  • €5,000 in total upfront or 5 yearly payments of €1,000 - via standing order

Your Benefits

  • Ticket Preference - Option to buy 2 tickets to all Kerry GAA Championship games

  • Business Advertising - in Fitzgerald Stadium and on its social media platforms

  • Tax Benefit - Contributions are tax-deductible as a business expense

  • Season Pass - Access to all games in Austin Stack Park and Fitzgerald Stadium under the
            auspices of Kerry GAA

The primary aim of this scheme is to raise funds to allow a planning application to be 
made to re-develop the Fitzgerald Stadium. Contributors to this scheme are aware that 
the funds raised includes the covering of costs incurred for planning and professional 

fees which will arise during the design and planning process.

If you would like to express an interest in being involved, please email   
150club@fitzgeraldstadium.com

 

JOIN US IN MAKING THIS DREAM A REALITY


